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ASC Webinar on public policy implications for the U.S. adhesives 

and sealants industry free to Afera Members 
 

The Adhesive and Sealant Council (ASC) offers Afera Members free access to its upcoming webinar 

“Election 2024: Public policy implications for the U.S. adhesive and sealant industry” with ASC 

President Bill Almond on Thursday, 27 February 2025, 17.00-18.00 CET. 

 

 

Afera Members receive exclusive free access 

 

The recent election results for president and 

Congress will have a measurable impact on U.S. 

manufacturing, including the adhesives and sealants 

industry. ASC President Bill Allmond will provide an 

overview of the policy questions that will be most on 

the forefront and explain how legislative and 

regulatory outcomes will likely affect our industry. 

From the environment and trade to taxes and beyond, Mr. Allmond will cover the issues that are 

top-of-mind for the adhesives and sealants value chain. 

 

 

Find out how the Trump administration may affect your business from the ASC Training Academy 

 

To gain access to this webinar, you must first register by visiting 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/8864101559850507357. In the online registration form, 

please identify yourself as an Afera Member by writing “Afera Member” in the dialogue box “What 

do you expect to get out of this webinar?”. 

 

For more information, visit https://www.ascouncil.org/events/election-2024-public-policy-

implications-for-the-us-adhesive-and-sealant or contact us here. 
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